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Welcome   explorersThis special end-of-the-

year edition of Bilingual

Explorers takes you

through the exciting

events and activities that

marked the final months

of our semester. From

creative projects and

school trips to meaningful

celebrations, this issue

captures the moments

that made this year

unforgettable.!

As you turn these pages, relive the
highlights of 2024 and feel proud
of everything we’ve accomplished
together. Thank you for making this
school year unforgettable—now,
let’s get ready for even greater
adventures ahead



In November, our school came together to
honor Mother Mary with love and devotion.
Each day, students and staff joined in prayer,
offering heartfelt intentions and beautiful
flowers as a sign of gratitude and faith. 

The joyful singing of Marian hymns filled our
hearts and reminded us of Mary’s guiding
presence in our lives. It was a special time to
reflect, unite, and strengthen our spiritual
connection as a school community.



School trip

Our first graders had quite an
adventure visiting Cerro San
Cristóbal. Enthusiastic and
determined, they walked all the way to
the top of the hill, surrounded by the
beauty of nature. Along the way, they
observed vibrant plants, birds singing,
and refreshing breezes.

Reaching the summit, the
students were thrilled by the
breathtaking views of the city
below. This field trip brought
them closer not only to nature
but also sparked in them a
sense of teamwork and
inquisitiveness. 

The day was packed with
learning, exploration, and joy-
a memory they would always
treasure.



Our 3rd graders organized a
flea market to support
Jardín No Me Olvides. They
sold toys, books, and other
items, raising money to help
the kindergarten with
supplies and improvements. 

It was a beautiful act of
kindness and teamwork—
well done, 3rd graders!



Our students visited Jardín No Me Olvides to

help clean and organize the kindergarten,

creating a brighter space for the children. They

also performed songs, dances, and puppet

shows, bringing smiles to everyone.

This special visit taught the value of kindness

and teamwork, making it a meaningful day full

of joy and connection.

SALIDA DE
MISERICORDIA



ON THE DARK SIDE!
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Thank you for an amazing year at Tabancura
School! We had so much fun with exciting projects
like the Olympic Games models, Pancake Manor Fest,
and Ancient Greece crafts. Your hard work,
teamwork, and creativity made every activity
special.

We are so proud of everything you’ve achieved this year.
Let’s keep exploring, learning, and having fun together
next year. Thank you for making this school year
unforgettable!
Warm hugs,
Editor -in -chief : Miguel Vichunante



Don’t miss the next issue!


